
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 May 2005 

6. TRANSPORT AND CITY STREETS CAPITAL WORKS PROGRAMME UPDATE 
 
 Board members were provided with an opportunity to give feedback and suggestions for improvement 

on the capital works programme update previously distributed. 
 
 It was resolved that the suggestions and questions received, particularly in regard to safety 

improvements on Ensors Road at Fifield Avenue, be conveyed to the Transport and City Streets Unit. 
 
 


